

## Queen Mary's Grammar School Headmaster: R J Langton, M A

## Walsall Fun Run, 29th September 2019



In memory of Adam Anwar, a former student of Queen Mary's who tragically took his own life last year, the QMGS community (including 15 staff) took part in the Walsall Fun Run. Suicide is the single biggest killer of young people under the age of 35 and we chose to raise funds for PAPYRUS, the leading national charity for the prevention of young suicide.

So far we have raised over £1,500 in Adam's memory which we hope might help someone struggling to cope with life. https://justgiving.com/fundraising/rememberingadamanwar





Queen Mary's Grammar School, Sutton Road, Walsall, West Midlands, WS1 2PG 01922 720696 <a href="https://www.qmgs.org">www.qmgs.org</a> . <a href="mailto:enquiries@qmgs.walsall.sch.uk">enquiries@qmgs.walsall.sch.uk</a> <a href="mailto:enquiries@qmgs.walsall.sch.uk">eqqmgs.1554</a> Part of the Mercian Trust, a charitable company, limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales No 07611347 Registered Office: 26 Birmingham Road, Walsall, WS1 2LZ